
 

ther details and the goals of 
this committee will be dis-
cussed at the luncheon.   

For all of you interested in 
having a voice in any of these 
topics or wanting to learn 
more, please come out and 
support this luncheon on Oct 
4th.  Tickets are available 
through our Chamber man-
ager  or at Virden School and 
Office.  Please purchase them 
prior to the event or let our 
manager know so we can 
ensure there is plenty of food 
for all!!  Hope to see you 
there. 

We are very excited to an-
nounce our Fall Luncheon date 
has been set for October 4th 
from noon until one at the 
Virden Legion Clubroom.  The 
Town of Virden has kindly 
sponsored this luncheon and 
will be presenting a few inter-
esting topics to our business 
owners.   

As many of you may have re-
ceived an email from me con-
cerning Sunday Shopping 
hours.  This topic will be dis-
cussed in further detail and we 
are hoping for feedback and 
opinions from our businesses.  

The Town of Virden is also 
going to cover some of the 
upcoming issues that have 
been brought forward concern-
ing highway plans.  Many busi-
nesses have and will be af-
fected by these and we are 
wanting to explain to you in 
detail what the Town of Virden 
is dealing with and where it is 
going.  Lastly we will be touch-
ing on a new committee that is 
in the making.  The Heritage 
Development Committee will 
be made up of Town Council-
ors, Chamber Directors and of 
course business owners.  Fur-

I have had a few concerns 
about the reality of this excit-
ing addition to our community, 
and yes it is still going to take 
place.  The unit has arrived in 
Virden and now in the process 

of installing it.  We are once 
again hoping to have this com-
pleted by the end of the month 
and then following this will be 
a grand opening event.  The 
developers of this unit and 
others are hoping to come to 

our community on this day 
and help us celebrate this 
new addition to Virden.  
Please watch for more infor-
mation on this event. 
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Contact Our Chamber Manager At:  204-851-1551  OR  virdencc@mymts.net 

DID YOU KNOW???   The Virden Community Chamber of Commerce organizes Christmas Promotions for our Chamber  
Members to participate in only!! 

S A N T A  P A R A D E  &  L I G H T  U P  

I know it is hard to believe this 
topic is already making the 
newsletter, but it is creeping 
up faster than we think.  This 
years Santa Parade and Light 
up will take place Thursday, 

November 29th.  If you or your 
business is interested in put-
ting a float in our parade 
please feel free to contact me.  
If any businesses are wanting 
to take part in the Christmas 

festivities or offer those val-
ued customers a little holiday 
cheer, contact me at the 
above information.  Please 
watch for times and additional 
events to be announced. 


